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Creative Breaks Fund
November 2016 – October 2017
Applicant Guidance 
Background
Shared Care Scotland has awarded Alzheimer Scotland funding to create 65 short ‘Creative’ breaks for people with dementia, their family, friends and carers. The funding is available from November 2016 until funding is exhausted and the break must be taken before the end of October 2017. The aim of the funding is to give people ‘Time to Live’, reducing stress, improving wellbeing and helping people sustain their caring role.
What can I apply for?

You can apply for a grant of up to £300 to pay for a short break, equipment or activity of your own choosing. This means that the breaks are very individual and personalised to each unique situation. You decide when, where, with who and what you want to do!
You need to meet three important criteria –

· You need to be supporting a person with dementia

· You haven’t had a break in the last twelve months

· You haven’t been granted any other short break fund or ‘Time to Live’ fund in the last year.
Is there anything else I need to do?
We also ask you to provide us with receipts and fill out a short feedback form once you have had the break, activity or have purchased the equipment. All breaks, activities or purchasing of equipment must be completed by the end of October 2017.
How do I apply?

You need to fill in an application form with the details of the break or activity you would like to create (including anticipated costs). You can ask for a copy from any Alzheimer Scotland service or office. You could also contact Angi Inch on 07976 618419 or email ainch@alzscot.org. You can also visit our website – www.alzscot.org
We would ask that you give us a professional contact to support your application – ie, local carer centre, Alzheimer Scotland service, local community nurse, etc. We may contact them to confirm the details on the application form.
How will I know if I have been granted break funding?

A panel meets regularly to discuss applications received and all applications will be acknowledged before the panel meets. A list of the dates will be published and we will contact you within a week of that date to inform you either way. If you would like us to contact someone else to deal with arrangements just let us know. We may carry applications forward to the next panel.
How will I be paid the funding?
We can pay the money to you in a variety of ways. We could transfer the money into your bank or send you a cheque. If you would prefer not to have the money paid to you we could book and pay for parts or all of the break or activity directly, for example, paying a supplier direct, paying care costs, booking travel tickets, etc. The choice is up to you… it’s your break!
I need more information about this. Who do I contact?
Guidance is available about what a short break is if you are unsure how this could work for you. Contact Angi Inch on 07976 618419 or email ainch@alzscot.org. Visit www.alzscot.org
Dates for Panels 2016/17
24 November 2016
No December panel

27 January 2017
24 February 2017
24 March 2017
28 April 2017
Further panels to be confirmed – as fund expected to be exhausted early 2017
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